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Dear Gladstone Road Families 
 
It is almost time for the summer holiday and this year we have decided to set our very own, 
Gladstone Road Primary school, reading challenge. 
 
In our school we love reading and summer was made for delving into reading adventures.  
We know how exciting it is to choose your very own book so all children who complete the 
challenge will have a chance to win a £10 book voucher for Waterstones!  Mr Johnson is 
rather excited to see all the entries already and we know our bookworms will continue to 
amaze us.   
 
To complete the challenge: 

• Read six books across the summer and record them on your reading log. 

• Create a poster to advertise your favourite book, do not forget to include the title, 

author and a little bit about the book. 

• Bring these back to school in September and hand it in to your class teacher. 

• Entries will be collated and (the most exciting part) we will select winners from 

across the year groups.  

• Everyone who takes part will receive a certificate and bookmark. 

To help make your summer reading challenge fun we are including a reading activity bingo 
to colour and a bookmark. 
 
In the words of Dr Seuss, ‘You can find magic wherever you look, sit back and relax, all you 
need is a book!’ We look forward to seeing your reading log and poster in the new school 
year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Cremer and Miss Newill 
 


